From: Peter Woodhead

Sent: 15/07/2024 5:27:36 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2024/0870

Dear Sir/Madam

We were recently notified as to DA2024/0870.

We advise we have no objection to the proposed development.

Peter & Loretta Woodhead
E.

Mr
A: ernethy Street, Seaforth NSW 2092






